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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:44 AM

To: aelproperties.mn@gmail.com; andy@trustworthyglass.com

Subject: 258 Maria Avenue, VB assessment

Mr. Lange, 

This is to inform you that the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed your appeal and 

recommended that the City Council approve the entire vacant building assessment fee.  From 

reviewing City records, there are still understanding permits which are not finaled which 

indicated that you will not be done within the 6 months period. 

 

If you wish to appeal to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


